
BM 110 is a failure. 
 
It is hurting our communities deeply. 
 
We must have law enforcement oversight as well as mental health and addiction services in our state. 
 
We simply cannot look the other way when drugs are being bought, sold and used on our streets in plain 
view. 
 
It’s dangerous. 
 
It sends the wrong message. 
 
It attracts addicts and dealers to our state. 
 
It must be repealed. 
 
We need law and order restored. 
 


